
Call for expression of interest from qualified independent evaluators 

The Council of Europe is currently implementing various projects and programmes, which aim to 

support Turkey in fulfilling European standards in the fields of human rights, rule of law and 

democracy. In order to facilitate the identification of short-term consultants whose profile could 

be relevant for future activities, it is seeking expressions of interest from independent national 

experts with experience in monitoring and evaluation applied to the field of human rights. 

Expected qualifications: 

- Knowledge of English and Turkish; 

- A strong record in designing, managing and leading evaluations in the context of international 

cooperation, including experience in applying qualitative and quantitative evaluation methods; 

- Technical competence in the field of human rights and/or experience in supporting institutional 

reforms in Turkey. 

Interested and qualified candidates are encouraged to send their CVs in English, ideally 

accompanied by relevant work samples, to the following e-mail address: 

DGI-HRImplementation @ coe.int with the following subject line “Call for expression of interest 

– Turkey” 

This call for expression of interest will be initially open until 31 December 2020. CVs will be 

reviewed throughout the announcement period on a regular basis. 

Please note that the present call only aims to assist with identification of prospective applicants 

who may be invited to apply to relevant tendering procedures in the future. As such, it should not 

be construed as immediately leading to a possible assignment. 
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